
Administrators: End-of-the-Year Newsletter 

 

Just a few more days left of the 2018-19 school year … and lots to pack into 

these last days!  
 

Your feedback is important to us. Please take just five minutes to complete a 
short survey. Your feedback helps us improve the Mentoring Program. Click here 
for the survey. 
 

Supporting your first-year teachers next year: 
• Enrollment will be open for the 2019-20 school year next week. You will be emailed a 

link to enroll any first-year teachers that you have already hired 
 

What the first-year teachers and mentors are doing this month: 
• Mentors and first year teachers will be completing their one on one conferences 

• Mentors will be asking you for your signature on their Request for Stipend form 

 

3 simple questions to ask first year teachers to reflect upon: 
• Next year I would like to do more ________. 

• Next year I would like to do less ________. 

• Next year I would like to try ________. 

 

We also want to take this chance to thank you for all you have done for your new teachers 
and mentors, your students, your schools, and your communities this year.  
 
We appreciate everything you put into this year and the opportunity for us to be a part of it. Have a 
good last month! 
 
 

https://forms.gle/A71NUpfjChKAyr829
https://forms.gle/A71NUpfjChKAyr829

